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North Carolina Trucking Association and North Carolina Movers Association Announce 
Strategic Partnership 

Raleigh, N.C. – The North Carolina Trucking Association (NCTA) and the North Carolina Movers 
Association (NCMA) are pleased to announce a strategic partnership aimed at strengthening 
advocacy efforts and expanding educational opportunities for their members. 

Both organizations represent critical sectors of North Carolina’s transportation industry, with shared 
interests in regulatory issues, workforce development, and industry best practices. While NCTA 
serves the broader trucking industry and NCMA focuses on professional movers, both groups 
recognize the value of working more closely together to address common challenges. 

Through this partnership, NCTA and NCMA will continue to operate autonomously while 
collaborating on key advocacy efforts, including combating illegal moving operations and addressing 
predatory towing practices. Additionally, the two associations will coordinate on educational events 
and industry training to better serve their respective members. 

“This partnership makes sense because both organizations are committed to protecting and advancing 
the interests of North Carolina’s transportation industry. By working together on issues like illegal 
moving and predatory towing, we can amplify our impact and bring stronger solutions to the table,” 
said NCTA President and CEO Ben Greenberg. 

“We are excited to align with the North Carolina Trucking Association on shared priorities. Movers 
and truckers face many of the same regulatory and operational challenges, and by leveraging our 
combined resources, we can better support our members and promote a fair, competitive business 
environment,” said NCMA Executive Director Pam Stanley. 

About the North Carolina Trucking Association 

The North Carolina Trucking Association (NCTA) serves as the leading advocate for the state’s 
trucking industry. Since 1929, the NCTA has worked to promote safe, efficient, and sustainable 
trucking operations while advancing the interests of North Carolina’s drivers and companies. Learn 
more at www.nctrucking.com. 

About the North Carolina Movers Association 

The mission of the North Carolina Movers Association (NCMA) is to provide guidance to its 
members concerning rates, tariffs, and rules and regulations as prescribed by the NC Utilities 
Commission. Since 1954, NCMA has provided support for its members and sponsors so they can 
supply quality service to the moving and consuming public. Learn more at www.ncmovers.org. 


